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MARCH 2025 

NEWSLETTER 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

WHOLE SCHOOL  

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK WAS 

96.1 % 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a wonderful week we have had!  Apart from the beautiful weather, we have had plenty 

going on in school. 

Class 1 are now hosts to some frog spawn, which Mrs Judd has kindly brought 

in.  As the week has gone on more and more tadpoles are hatching.  The 

children are fascinated at how small they are and that they are eating the 

jelly.  Mrs Judd has brought in some pondweed and food for them, so we are 

hoping to keep observing as they grow and change. 

On Wednesday our Year 2s took part in the Burton Borough ‘Big Sing’ alongside five other primary 

schools.  I was very proud of them - they looked so smart and sang beautifully.  They were a real 

credit to our school.  A big thank goes out to Mrs Powell who has worked hard to get the children 

ready for the performance with plenty of lyric learning and singing practice.  

Following our work on the Great Fire of London, we were privileged to 

receive a visit from Lance Evans of Newport Fire Station.  He talked to 

the children about the role of the fire service and brought along a    

support vehicle for the children to see.  We experienced the full range 

of sirens, and the children got to sit in the vehicle.  Thank you very much 

to Mrs Chebsey for organising the visit and to Lance for giving up his 

time to come along. 

The Friends of School have done a wonderful job of organising Mother’s Day gifts this year.  We 

are really grateful to Coppice Plants, Broseley, who have a plant stall in Newport Indoor Market, 

for donating the flowers so that funds can be raised for school.  The children have decorated the 

pots with bespoke covers, so please do donate as I’m sure the children will love to take theirs 

home for their Mums. 

Finally, the Big Wheel and Walk continues next week!  Mrs Reynolds has been collecting the data 

on how the children have travelled to school this week, so please keep it going for one more 

week.  You have been doing a great job! 

Have a super weekend and remember that the clocks go forwards on Saturday night! 

Mrs Sarah Pitt 

Punctuality - lost learning  

1 hour 18  mins 



 

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 
 

24th March —4th April 2025 

The Big Walk and Wheel Event 

Friday 11th April 

Easter Bonnet Parade—Parents can arrive at 
2.30pm for the parade. 

 

Monday 14th April—Friday 25th April 
Easter School Holiday 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS 

Raffle tickets have gone 
home for the FoS 
raffle.  They can be 
returned to school with 

money when they are sold, any unsold 
raffle tickets can be returned too.  If 
anyone wants more tickets please 
contact the school office and we will re-
issue if we have any spare.  

Join us For the Easter bonnet Parade 
on Friday 11th April in school at 
2.30pm 

 

NEW LUNCH MENU AFTER EASTER 



 

 

 

 
Class 2 were very excited to observe how their seeds and 

bulbs have grown.  

The children explained that 

seeds and bulbs need 

sunlight, soil and water to 

grow successfully, and we 

think the plants have also 

enjoyed our practise 

sessions for the Big Sing! 

The children know what 

parts of plants we eat, and they understand the 

plant life cycle.  

Class 1 really 

enjoyed the visit from 

a local Fireman, they 

got to sit in his 

emergency fire 

vehicle and ask lots 

of questions about his 

job. They enjoyed 

finding out about the 

special clothing a firefighter has to 

wear and even got to try some on. 



 

 
 

 

 

Well done to all the children that received an award this week. 

 

STAR OF  

THE WEEK 
Class 1  

Stars 

STAR OF  

THE WEEK 

Class 2  

Stars 



 

 
 

SILVER BRONZE 

GOLD 

EMERALD 

PLATINUM 

DIAMOND 

EPIC 

Out of School  Achievements 

Congratulations 

on your 

Gymnastics 

achievement of 

Star of the Week. 


